
A wise man can learn more from a foolish question than a fool can learn from a wise answer. 
~ Bruce Lee 
Tuition Assistance 
If you are applying for Tuition Assistance—please be aware that if the course begins during the months of 
April 1 - August 31, 2011 your application (approved by your Manager) must be submitted to Learning 
Resources by: April 1, 2011. Applications received after this intake date will NOT be considered. For 
classes beginning September - December 2011 and January - March 2012, the Deadline Date is August 1, 
2011 and December 1, 2011. Please visit the WRH Intranet:Learning Resources site for detailed 
information. Tuition Assistance is made possible through funding provided by the WRH Foundation. 
Fundraising Event at White Star Lounge 
A fundraiser in support of Windsor Regional Hospital's Pediatric Unit is being held in memory of 
Shan Khawaja on Friday, March 18 at White Star Lounge. Family members have arranged to have the 
cover charge donated to the hospital and other donations are being accepted. White Star Lounge is 
located at 63 Pitt St. in downtown Windsor.  
Nursing Excellence Awards 
Nominations are now being accepted for the 2011 Nursing Excellence Awards.  Nomination forms are 
available in the Met and  Malden Park Lobbies or on the WRH Intranet. For more information, contact the 
2011 Nurses Week Chairperson, Rita Taillefer ext. 52537 or rita_taillefer@wrh.on.ca.  Save the Date: 
the Nursing Excellence Awards Dinner Banquet will be held on Thursday, May 5th, 2011. 
AIREC—“Acute Injuries Rehab and Evaluation Centre” 
AIREC is seeking referrals. Located at the Western Campus, AIREC provides confidential therapy services 
to  staff of Windsor Regional Hospital.  This may include anyone injured in a Motor vehicle accident. They 
also provide confidential therapy to anyone injured at work who does not work at WRH. A physician referral 
is required. Please call ext. 75199 for more information. 
Charity Bingo Night on March 21st 
Everyone is Invited to attend a Charity Night at the Breakaway Gaming Centre on March 21st at 8pm at the 
Breakaway Gaming Centre at 655 Crawford. Tell them you are from Windsor Regional Hospital and 
receive a free soft drink and special gift.  

Did you know? 
Monday Morning Huddles are held every Monday in an effort  to Improve Patient Safety. 

WRH Directors  check the ‘pulse’ of the hospital by reviewing key quality and safety indicators. 
The Tribune is a publication of the Public Affairs Department of Windsor Regional Hospital.   

Submissions can be made to gisele_sullens@wrh.on.ca or by calling ext. 52008. 
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